
Jim Coyle is an environmental engineer with over 45 years of experience in environmental 
management. He has worked for the New York City EPA where he was the Director of the Office of 
Environmental Impact and several engineering consulting firms directing environmental programs and 
studies for both government agencies and private industrial companies. He is a former Associate Professor 
at the Pratt Institute Graduate School of Architecture and Planning where he taught a course in 
environmental impact assessment. Jim has lived In Ridgefield since 1992.  

He was a member of the Planning and Zoning Commission for several terms. He is currently the Chairman 
of the Commission where he has been a member since 2016. He has a BS in Chemical Engineering from 
Columbia University, an MS in Applied Mathematics from NYU, and an MA in Urban Studies from Hunter 
College. 

 


